Dear Third Graders and Families,

      
Hi!  My name is Mrs. Van Volkenburg. Everyone calls me “Mrs. V”!  We’ll be spending a lot of time together next year, so I thought I would tell you a little bit about myself. This will be my 11th year in the Ballston Spa School District. I have taught 2nd, 3rd and 4th grades. I enjoy each grade I teach but I really enjoy teaching 3rd grade! 

When I’m not teaching I enjoy watching movies, reading, mini-golfing, summer BBQ’s, taking pictures, scrapbooking, creating jewelry, and most of all, spending time with my beautiful daughter! Emma will be turning 1 this summer! (  We also have two adorable dogs. Jake is a golden retriever and Oliver is a collie/shepard mix! They are both around 7 years old.  They are very playful and love the water! 
I know that you will be enjoying the summer sunshine! One of my favorite things to do over the summer is read! I find it so relaxing! I love reading at the park the best! I can’t wait to hear about your favorite reading spot and the books you’ve read this summer!  Practicing your addition and subtraction facts is VERY important too!! If you don’t have your own flash card deck, make one! (  There are also lots of fun games to play to help you learn them.  
If you would like to tell me a little bit about yourself or what you are doing for your vacation, feel free to write me a letter or an e-mail! I hope you have lots of fun playing and relaxing this summer.  Before you know it, September will be here. I can’t wait to see your smiling face in September!








Mrs. Van Volkenburg








51 Russell Street








Ballston Spa, NY 12020







bvanvolkenburg@bscsd.org

http://www.bscsd.org/webpages/evanvolkenburg
P.S.  Along with this letter you’ll find a supply list and a letter for your parents to fill out. It will help me know more about you! 
Dear Parents,

  Welcome to third grade! Below is a list of the supplies your child will need this year!    Since we have limited desk space, students should not bring large pencil cases, trapper keepers or binders.  I am looking forward to an exciting year. Thank you for your support!
· One book bag or back pack to be carried every day!**

· 6 folders, 2-pocket  (blue, red, green, yellow, purple and a fun choice!)

· 2 boxes of #2 pencils (sharpened if possible. Ticonderoga and USA gold are the best brands out there! )

· 2 glue sticks (no Liquid glue!)
· 4 dry erase markers,  BLACK (Expo are the best!)

· 1 box of crayons or colored pencils (you may bring both if you like!)
· 1 small hand held pencil sharpener
· 1 box of markers

· 2 pink block erasers 

· 1 pencil box **

· 2 boxes of tissues
· One wide-ruled composition notebook
· Headphones for the computer lab (can re-use from last year!)****

· Art Smock***
Items with a star should be labeled with your child’s name. Many of 
the other materials such as glue sticks and pencils become community supplies and are used by the entire class!

The following are not necessary, but if you see these when you are out and about and would like to donate them to the classroom, we would love to have them!

· Ziploc bags (Snack, Quart or Gallon! – with zippers work the best)

· Post-it notes

· Any extra glue sticks, tissues, erasers, pencils (We go through a lot!)
· Plastic spoons
